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I am support of bill 1977 and thank Rep. Maggie O'Neil for sponsoring it. I feel 
Maine citizens should have the strongest privacy protection that a law can provide.  
Privacy in the digital age is a challenge and we need to do whatever possible to ensure
our personal data stays private automatically, without the need to "opt-out" of sharing 
or having our information sold. Privacy is an asset. Without protection, we are open to
unfathomable risks.  Thank you.


